
MONO COUNTY 

LAND DEVELOPMENT TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
Public Works, Community Development, Environmental Health 

(Other departments may attend as needed) 

 

 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

The LDTAC meeting scheduled Aug. 21, 2017, has been canceled. 

The next meeting would fall on Labor Day,  

so a Special Meeting will be announced later. 

 
         CD Ritter, 
 LDTAC assistant 

 

 


